



The Village of South Charleston, Ohio has openings for part-time Police Officers.
[bookmark: _GoBack]At this time, we would like the individual to have a current OPOTA certificate, some experience is preferred but not necessary.  Must be willing to work some weekends and available for different shifts. Applicant must be flexible with their availability. We do offer shift differential for Part-time Employees. Applicants must be able to pass an extensive background check, drug test and anything else deemed necessary by the hiring board. 
Applications can be found online at www.villageofsouthcharleston.org or can be picked up in person at 35 S. Chillicothe St and the Village of South Charleston. If you have any questions please contact Chief Redish at 937-462-8822. 
